ENFORCEMENT BRANCH CC-2012-1-3/Slovakia/EB
OF THE COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE 8 June 2012

REQUEST FOR HEARING FROM SLOVAKIA

Ambassador
of the Slovak Republic

Igor Slobodnik M

Berlin, ? June 2012

Dear Sir,

in reference to your letter CC-2012-1/Slovakia/EEB from 6 June 2012 | wish to
acknowledge the receipt of the Notice to the Party concerned of decision to proceed,

Decision on Preliminary examination and Indicative Schedule.

Bearing in mind challenging indicative schedule and need for carefull planning,
Slovakia would like to request for a hearing to be conducted from 9 to 11 July 2012,
in Bonn, Germany, by the enforcement branch of the Compliance Committee as

indicated in the Notice to the party concerned of decision to proceed.

Finally, | would also like to indicate our preliminary intention to make — in due time -
a written submission.

Yours sincerely

(g 2D

Mr.

Dan Bendi Ogolla

Secretary to the Compliance Committee
UNFCCC

Bonn



